
From: Larry Martin <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2014 8:58:14 PM
Subject: Re: Gettys - OOP

Thanks, Katherine. I will let you know as soon as a date is set. We had to attend our electric coop
PAC dinner this evening and was unable to watch the debate. I'm sure the Governor did great. Talk 
with you soon.

Larry

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 14, 2014, at 1:09 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Chairman,
This is just a friendly reminder about Mr. Gettys. The Governor has awarded him the Order of the Palmetto.
When available please let me know the details for an awards presentation, gathering, or reception. No rush on 
our end .
Please let me know me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583
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